Minutes of the Delta Gamma Chapter Meeting
November 6, 2015

[bookmark: _GoBack] Attendees: Joan East; Elaine Scagnelli; Elaine Russell.; Nancy Anderson; Kim Mayo;  Delores Ali
Co-president, Elaine Russell announced that Gerry Lawson has applied for a Learning/Literacy grant from the newly established Delta Kappa Gamma Educational Foundation of NC. If awarded, the $250 grant will be applied to the Beginning Teacher’s Grants.  
Delta Gamma Chapter is nominating chapter member Gerry Larson for the 2016 Golden Key Award. This award is given to a DKG member who has demonstrated outstanding leadership in the Society.  
Elaine reminded members to bring their Schools for Africa containers of money to the January 23 meeting. Members can find the Schools for Africa logo in the November Delta Gamma newsletter.  The logo can be cut out and applied to the School for Africa container.
Joan East reported that our mmbership is now 29 Active; 6 Reserve. We have lost 2 members to date.
Chapter members are returning their legislative priorities to Elaine Russell. Delores Ali has agreed to be the Delta Gamma Chapter representative on the Eta State Legislative Task Force.
The Eta State Convention will be held in Winston-Salem April 22-24 at the Winston-Salem Marriott.
The next meeting of Delta Gamma Chapter will be a Holiday Brunch on Saturday,December 5 at 11:00 at the Nasher Museum Café. Remember to invite prospective members.
			

							Respectfully submitted by,
							Elaine Scagnelli (substitute Scribe)
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